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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
https://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview   
Guest: Laura Perry - from 
transman to God’s design 
News From Around PA 
TransFamily will hold its third 
annual picnic at the Wilson 
Picnic Grove at Penn State 
Behrend in Erie today. 

A “Gay Day” was held in 
Diamond Park in Meadville 
(Crawford County) on July 13. 
It is believed to be the first 
pride event in the county. 

The US House has passed an 
amendment to the National 
Defense Authorization Act 
which would reverse 
President Trump’s policy on 
transgenders in the military.  
Brian Fitzpatrick (PA 1) was 
one of 10 Republicans  who 
joined all Democrats. 

Recently the PA Human 
Relations Commission held a 
“No Hate in our State” town 
hall meeting in Hanover (York 
County).  The topics included 
racism,  sexuality, gender, 
politics and religion. 

 The PA Human Rights 
Commission will soon be 
conducting a 67-county tour 

to talk about “diversity and 
inclusion.”   (Note:  These are 
usually buzz words used by 
LGBTQ+ activists!) 

Federal obscenity laws have 
not been enforced for 
decades now and we see an 
increase in child porn 
prosecutions as porn 
consumers seek more deviant 
material to reach their ‘high.’  
Recently a Monroe County 
man, previously convicted of 
possession of child porn was 
indicted by a federal grand 
jury on the same charge 

News From National Scene 
St. Louis Park, MN city 
council has unanimously 
voted to reinstate the reciting 
of the Pledge of Allegiance at 
the beginning of meetings. 

More than 200 major U.S. 
corporations have signed on 
to an amicus brief asking the 
Supreme Court to rule that  
the word “sex” under Title VII 
of the 1964 Civil Rights Act 
includes “sexual orientation” 
and “gender identity.”  Such a 
ruling would make it a federal 
crime if an employer fired 
someone for being 
transgender or homosexual. 

New Business Item 56 at the 
NEA Convention was 
approved, It declares the NEA 
“. . .  vigorously opposes all 

attacks on the right to choose 
and stands on the 
fundamental right to 
abortion under Roe v. 
Wade.”  

Ohio HB 90, the Humanity of 
the Unborn Child bill, was 
introduced.  It requires  fetal 
development information be 
taught in public schools.  The 
hope is it will increase respect 
for human life and for the 
purpose of “achieving an 
abortion free-society.” 

New York City public school 
Schools Chancellor Richard 
Carranza says students in the 
2019-2020 school year will be 
able to "self-report names 
and genders" when enrolling.  
Once the families submit 
their "name and gender 
change request form," every 
piece of school-related data 
i.e. report cards and diplomas 
will reflect this change! 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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